


KEEP PENN HILLS BEAUTIFUL
COLORING CONTEST

Sponsored by Crescent Hills Civic Association

This summer and throughout the business community you will find displayed anti-
litter posters created by Penn Hills Linton and High School students. The theme of the
poster campaign is “Keep Penn Hills Beautiful.” The submissions from the students are
bright, beautiful and creative. Shop around Penn Hills and see how many you can find.
Some are huge and in the store windows and other smaller ones may be sitting by the cash
register on a tripod.

One of the posters is provided here for you to color. This poster was created by high
school student, Emma Martin. This is your chance to show your creativity. You can use
crayon, colored pencils, or markers to color Emma’s poster. This contest has three
categories: Ages 5-7, 8-10 and 11-13. You can download this coloring page from Crescent
Hills Civic Association’s website, www.CH-CA.org (under Newsletter tab); or you can pick up
a copy at the children’s department of the Penn Hills Library.

The rules:

1. Return the colored page to the library on or before August 18.

2 Print your name and age on the front of the colored page.

3. Cut out and complete the form below and attach it to your colored page

when you submit it. If you are downloading the coloring page, you can
print this form on the back. Without this information, we will have no
way to reach you if your coloring page is judged to be a winner.

One winner from each age group will be selected and notified. There will be one gift
basket (value of $50) for each category. An awards ceremony will be held at the library on
Saturday, September 9 at 1 p.m. Guests are welcome and refreshments will be available.
The submitted colored pages, as well as some of the Linton and High School student
posters, will be on display. Questions can be emailed to contact@CH-CA.org.

Name: Age

Parent/Guardian/Contact:

Address:

Email:

Phone:




